
 
 
 
February 2019 

 
Dear Colleagues: 
 
The Primate’s World Relief and Development Fund (PWRDF) is now seeking nominations for honorary 
associate to the Board of Directors.  If you are aware of an outstanding individual or group with a record 
of exemplary service to PWRDF through their volunteering of time, dedication, talents and gifts, we would 
be pleased to receive these nominations at Church House no later than April 30, 2019. 
 
Nomination Process 
 

1. Nominations can be submitted by anyone of the following: 
▪ a Board member 
▪ a Bishop 
▪ a PWRDF staff member 
▪ a PWRDF diocesan representative 
▪ a PWRDF youth council member 
 

2. A nomination should include a description of services performed with emphasis on specific work 
associated with PWRDF. 
 

3. Elections will be held at the Annual General Meeting in September 2019. 
 

Presentation 
 

1. A maximum of two honorary associates to be acknowledged each year. 
 
 
Thank you for identifying potential honorary associates. 
 
 
Lillian Newbery, Chair 
PWRDF Nominating Committee 
 
Enclosure:  Nomination Form 

 


